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Dear Wes:

This letter confirms our conversations of Septenber 23 and 24,1982 regarding
subnission of the revised Physical Protection Plan (other than Chapters 20 and
21).

I understand from those conversations that the plan will be subnitted on the
previously agreed date of September 27, 1982.

Although we expect the revised plan to be largely acceptable, we recognize the
likelihood of additional work to amplify and clarify outstanding issues. We
would expect to resolve these through additional revisions to the plan or
through imposition of license conditions mutually agreed upon. You are advised
that we are prepared tc issue an order on items that remain open after mid-
November, if an agreement cannot be reached by that time.

Again, let me express my appreciation for your personal interest in assuring
adequate GA responses. Please contact me directly if you detect any problems
developing regarding this.

Sincerely.

L. J. Evans, Jr., Chief

Fuel Facility Safeguards
Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards, NMSS |
,-

!
|

|

8301040081 820924 I

PDR ADOCK 07000734 |

C PDR

S."'C'

k'. .
. .

s - - ,)|.... .Rentschleg LJEnrns..Jr ,)C T
, ,

N.82 _. / 82. . .9 g /82.
'

~,c m e , e _ . .c "" OFFICIAL RECORD COPY j.


